SUITE SH-506 HART BUILDING WASHINGTON, DC 20510 (202) 224-2841

United States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510

June 17, 2024

Lakes Region Planning Commission 103 Main Street, Suite #3 Meredith, NH 03253

Dear Friends,

I join you all in spirit at this year's Lakes Region Planning Commission Annual Meeting.

This event has long connected the region's business owners, constituents, community leaders and planning officials. The important discussions here at this year's LRPC meeting bring together diverse voices and unify our communities in the Lakes Region. Thank you all for your contributions to this meaningful event and for furthering the LRPC's efforts for the betterment of New Hampshire's municipalities, economies and environment. Your resilience, focus and hard work has contributed to the LRPC's great legacy of service and community-minded work

I also join LRPC in congratulating this evening's award winners. Their dedication to the development of sustainable solutions for the Lakes Region is worthy of celebration. To all award winners: Thank you for working so diligently alongside the LRPC to improve the region's economic resilience, bolster its environmental preparedness and connect local communities through the shared can-do spirit that distinguishes our great state.

I wish you all the best this evening as you foster meaningful conversations and take the time to reflect on your great impact on sustainable economic and community development here in the Granite State. Please do not hesitate to contact my office if we can assist at all in the future.

Sincerely,

Jeanne Shaheen

United States Senator

eanne Shaheen